
RYE PLANNING BOARD  

NOTICE OF SUBDIVISION APPLICATION SUBMITTAL 

AND PUBLIC HEARING 

 

 On January 10, 2017 at 7:00 p.m. at the Rye Junior High School the following application of 

Stephen C. Brown, Trustee, will be submitted to the Rye Planning Board: Minor Re-subdivision 

application for property owned and located at 0 Big Rock Road, Tax Map 8.1, Lot 45 &Tax Map 5.2, Lots 

79 & 80 to readjust boundary lines of 11 lots and streets shown on the recorded Myrica By The Sea Plan to 

create two lots. If the planning board determines that the application is complete, it will hold a public 

hearing on the application on January 10, 2017  after determining that it is complete.   The application and 

all information submitted with the application are available for review at the Planning Department in the 

Rye Town Hall. 

        December 20, 2016 

        William Epperson, Chair 

        Rye Planning Board 

 

 


